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          Wednesday 11th January 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you enjoyed the break and spent time with your family. 
 
I am writing to update you on events this term and the school’s success. 
 
As you are aware last year the school received a good OFSTED, the highest results on record and is 
now above Brent and national. This is an incredible success and thank you all for your hard work, 
supporting the teachers and children to achieve this excellent result. 
 
This year we have launched a parent engagement project in the Christmas term which was a huge 
success. 
 
Thank you everybody for attending the events and engaging with us so well. I am pleased to share 
with you the outcome of the parent survey. 
 

My child is happy at school 97% 

My child feels safe at school 96% 

The school makes sure pupils are well behaved 97% 

My child has been bullied and the school dealt with it quickly 84% 

The school makes me aware of what children are learning 85% 

When I raise concerns, they are dealt with properly 88% 

My child has SEND and the school gives them the help they need to succeed 100% 

The school has high expectations of my child 87% 

My child is doing well 93% 

The school lets me know how my child is doing 85% 

There is a good range of subjects for my child to learn 90% 

My child takes part in clubs 90% 

The school supports my child wider development 85% 

I would recommend this school to a friend 87% 

 
As you can see the responses are very positive and we will be working with you to explore the two 
yellow outcomes in parent forums.  This term we will be continuing with parent forums on Friday 20th 
January at 9am and Friday 3rd February at 9am. The first parent forum will be focused on special 
needs with the SENCO and Inclusion Managers will be available to speak to you.  The second parent 
form will be focussed on behaviour and how we can improve the school further. 
 
After half term, we will launch marvellous Mondays again, which is an excellent opportunity for you to 
come in every Monday from 3:30pm to 4pm and look in your children’s books. 
 
Class assemblies will be taking place on a Thursdays at 9am, timetable below; please come and 
support your children. 
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Kind regards 
 
Miss Rachel Mollett 
Executive Headteacher  

Date Class 

19th January 2023 Bonsai class 

26th January 2023 Willow class 

2nd February 2023 Juniper class 

9th February 2023 Chestnut class 

23rd February 2023 Aspen class 

2nd March 2023 Cedar class 

9th March 2023 Elm class 

16th March 2023 Ash class 

23rd March 2023 Palm class 

30th March 2022 Oak class 
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